Federal Aviation Administration AERONAUTICAL STUDY
Eastern Region, AEA-520 No: 01-AEA-2127-0OFE
1 Aviation Plaza

Jamaica, NY 11434-4809

ISSUED DATE: 05/24/01
CHARLES A. HECHT & ASSOCIATES, INC.
NORTHERN NEW JERSEY RADIO, LP

16 DOE RUN
PITTSTOWN, NEW JERSEY 08867

** THIS IS NOT A DETERMINATION **

The Federal Aviation Administration has received your notice
concerning:

Description: ANTENNA TOWER
1250 KHZ 5 KW

Location: HANOVER TWNSHIP NJ

Latitude: 40-48-46.35 NAD 83

Longitude: 074-27-35.55

Heights: 199 feet above ground level (AGL)

503 feet above mean sea level (AMSL)

NOTE: If the coordinates of your notice were submitted in
NAD 27 datum, they have been converted to NAD 83 datum

as shown above. NAD 83 datum will be referenced on all future
correspondence and will be used for the purpose of this study.

Your notice has been assigned Aeronautical Study Number
01-AEA-2127-OE and we are in the process of conducting an

aeronautical study to determine the effect on air navigation.
A determination or response will be forthcoming.

Please inform involved consultants of this correspondence.
If you have any questions, please contact ROBERT P. ALEXANDER
at 718-553-4546. On any future correspondence concerning

this matter, please refer to Aeronautical Study Number
01-AEA-2127-0E.

(REC)




Federal Aviation Administration AERONAUTICAL STUDY
Eastern Region, AEA-520 No: 01-AEA-2128-0OE
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Jamaica, NY 11434-4809

ISSUED DATE: 05/24/01
CHARLES A. HECHT & ASSOCIATES, INC.
NORTHERN NEW JERSEY RADIO, LP

16 DOE RUN
PITTSTOWN, NEW JERSEY 08867

** THIS IS NOT A DETERMINATION **

The Federal Aviation Administration has received your notice
concerning:

Description: ANTENNA TOWER
1250 KHZ 5 KW

Location: HANOVER TWNSHIP NJ

Latitude: 40-48-46.35 NAD 83

Longitude: 074-27-34.55

Heights: 199 feet above ground level (AGL)

503 feet above mean sea level (AMSL)

NOTE: If the coordinates of your notice were submitted in
NAD 27 datum, they have been converted to NAD 83 datum

as shown above. NAD 83 datum will be referenced on all future
correspondence and will be used for the purpose of this study.

Your notice has been assigned Aeronautical Study Number
01-AEA-2128-OE and we are in the process of conducting an
aeronautical study to determine the effect on air navigation.
A delerwmination or response will be forthcoming.

Please inform involved consultants of this correspondence.
If you have any questions, please contact ROBERT P. ALEXANDER
at 718-553-4546. On any future correspondence concerning

this matter, please refer to Aeronautical Study Number
01-AEA-2128-0E.

(REC)




